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Hello Ben,

| received this letter today from the attorney representing the Kembel family clarifying their previous letter they submitted
regarding the time frames of the operation. The attached letter clarifies that they do not want their concerns be be
considered a formal objection.

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist Il

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
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P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 | F 303.832.8106 |
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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. O LAW OFFICES OF RECEIVED
¢’ ANDERSON AND CHAPIN

A Professional Corporation APR 1 1 2017
DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
MINING AND SAFETY
April 7, 20017
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203
Re: Dilley Sand and Gravel - 112 Application, Ayers Pit

Ladies and Gentlemen:

C.H. Anderson (1911-1987)
Robert B. Chapin

308 Clayton Street
P.O. Box 7
Brush, CO 80723

Tel: 970.842.5561
Fax; 970.842.5563

I represent the landowners Beverly ] and Marvin D Kembel, owners of property
situated due West of the Ayers Pit over which Dilley has access to Morgan County
Road 23. This letter is in response to a request from Jarrod Ebert to clarify their earlier
letter of March 13 concerning the written access they provided to Dilley, specifically
whether the March 13 letter is to be considered a formal objection to the application

requiring a hearing. It is not a formal objection.

However, Kembels stand on their earlier position that they are willing to extend this
grant of entry on an annual basis for the proposed period of time identified in Table D-2
of the application, but they are not willing to grant such access until September, 2025.

If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Robert B Chapin
Enclosures

cc: Clients
Greg Lewicki and Associates, PLLC
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